
PEMBROKE REGIONAL HOSPITAL 

MEMO 
 

TO: All employees 
  
FROM: Brent McIntyre, Director of Human Resources 
  
DATE: February 10, 2023 
  
SUBJECT: T4’s  Online 
 

 
Please be advised that all T4’s are available online now.  
 
Access is available in the same location as pay stubs on the employee self-serve portal.  
 

 
 
The T4 back page is below for reference. 
 
For any questions, please email payroll@prh.email or call ext 6505. 
 
The Payroll Team 
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